

# St. John's Area School Weekly Newsletter

www.saintjohnsschool.net www.facebook.com/stjohnsareaschool



#### **Up Coming Dates:**

March 8, 9: Garage Sale at SJAS

March 12: FFF Mtg. (Home and School)
March 15: Stations of the Cross, 1:30pm
March 19: Board of Education Mtg.

March 22: Stations of the Cross, 1:30pm March 27: Live Stations of the Cross, 1:45pm

**March 28:** End of 3<sup>rd</sup> Quarter **March 29:** No School, In-service

## Masses for March 12-14

Tuesday, 8:30, Grs. 4, 5 Wednesday, 10:00am, All School Thursday, No Mass

#### **Family Letter of Intent**

You received a Family Letter of Intent along with a scholarship application this week. Please fill out and send back your intentions to attend St. John's for the 2019-2020 school year as soon as possible. Thank you!

#### **Conferences**

Thank you for your support and attending your child's conference! It was great to see and visit with many of you during conference time!

### Faith, Family, Fun Meeting

There is an FFF Meeting on Tuesday, March 12<sup>th</sup> at 6pm in the school library. Please consider attending, we need your help with the many fun activities and events planned for SJAS! The class with the highest percentage of parents attending receive an extra open gym or outdoor recess time!

## SJAS Garage Sale March 8th and 9th

Please be sure to stop in and check out the SJAS Garage Sale today, Friday, March 8<sup>th</sup>, 8-3pm and tomorrow, Saturday, March 9<sup>th</sup>, 8-3pm. There are lots of great items and fresh caramel rolls! All proceeds are going toward staff and student needs at SJAS.



#### **Live Stations of the Cross**

The 5<sup>th</sup> and 6<sup>th</sup> Graders will be enacting the Stations of the Cross on Wednesday, March 27th, 1:45pm at St. John's Church. We hope you can attend this very special Lenten enactment!



# **Spring Breakfast Invitations**

The children in grades K-6 will begin writing letters to invite friends and family to the Spring Breakfast and Silent Auction on Sunday, April 14<sup>th</sup>. Please help us with this letter campaign by sending two envelopes stamped and addressed to friends and family with your child by Wednesday, March 13<sup>th</sup>.

